
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: January 10, 2022 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting the resignation of Jeff Madsen, PT Hospital Security. 

PREPARED BY: Lynn DeGrio 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Jeff Madsen, part-time Hospital Security Officer, has submitted his notice of resignation 

effective December 21, 2021.  Jeff has been employed by the City of Grand Rapids since 

December 13, 2018.  We thank Jeff for his three years of service.   

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to accept the resignation of Jeff Madsen, PT Hospital Security Officer, effective 

December 21, 2021.   


